
 
Veteran Property Tax Exemption Reminder: 

An eligible veteran must have their Honorable Discharge on file with the Town Clerk’s Office by 
September 30th in order to receive a Veteran’s Exemption on next July’s Tax bill. 

If your DD-214 has already been filed with the Town Clerk, there is no need to refile it. Uncertain if you 
previously filed your DD-214 with the Town Clerk’s office?  Call 860-285-1902 to confirm if your DD-214 
is on file. 

(See details below regarding eligible periods of service - or provide the Assessor’s Office with relevant 
documentation if your VA disability rating is in excess of 10%, regardless of length or period of service.) 

 


